Sports are back at Park View High School


This spring, high school sports will be played at Park View High School.
We will be offering the following sports:
1- Baseball both JV and Varsity
2- Softball both JV and Varsity
3- Boys Soccer Varsity
4- Girls Soccer Varsity
5- Boys and Girls Track and Field

Practice for these sports will start on April 12th
All students who are interested in playing MUST have a physical to participate.
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